
New Year 3 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter, new year 3 parents! It was 
wonderful to have you visit us in school this week and show you 
around Amherst.  

It was Kent schools transition day yesterday so the current year 2 
children (who will join us in September) visited in the morning — 
they spent time with their new teachers and buddies, with lots of 
excitement all round! Also, many of our current year 6s went to 
their new schools for the day to meet staff and fellow students 
ahead of their move up to Secondary education.   
 

School Meals 

I would like to promote and share how fantastic and unique our 
school lunches are. Not many schools run their own kitchen, with 
the majority using a contract catering company. Our kitchen 
team are directly employed and managed by Amherst which    
creates a high sense of loyalty, commitment and belonging.   

 

I have worked in many schools over the years and have never 
experienced the high quality of food and menu choice that we 
have at Amherst. All staff are offered a lunch each day which    
supports our team but also ensures we are eating the same food 
as the children. The quality and taste is excellent. I know one of 
the highlights of my day is eating lunch! The atmosphere in the 
hall is one of enjoyment and relaxation.  
 

One of our key points of difference to most primary schools is 
that the children order what they want for lunch each morning. 
We really do cook to order like a restaurant. The range of choice 
on the menu is superb. Please click here to see our current menu. 
Children can choose from a hot meal (vegetarian/vegan option 
available), jacket potato, pasta or bread. Fresh fruit and dessert 
is available daily. Our aim is for all children to eat a good lunch 
and be energised for the afternoon.  
 

One aspect of our menu you might not be aware of is the daily 
bread & salad option (wraps, baguettes, etc with a range of     
fillings). It is like having a packed lunch but at school. Something 
to consider if your child is currently having packed lunches.  
 

Our uptake remains high (approx. 80%) but we would welcome 
more children having school dinners. It is becoming increasingly 
hard financially due to increased food and staffing costs. From 
September we are increasing the daily price to £2.55. I am sure 
you will agree this is still excellent value.   
 

Summer BBQ 

I look forward to seeing many of you at tomorrow’s summer 
BBQ! Tickets are still available on PTA Events. 
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All absences should be reported via our website (under Attendance) before 09.00am. 
Please click on the link and complete the quick Daily Absence Form . 

Please complete the form for every day your child is off school. 
 

2024 

We have spaces for current year 2 children wanting to start in Amherst School in year 3 
from September 2023. Please contact the school office if you are interested. 
 

—

Please remember to book your tickets for the Oliver Performances on 
www.schoolinterviews.co.uk —please use the code:  j9wxv  
 

Please visit www.kent-teach.com to view our current vacancies for: 
Breakfast Club Assistant                       —          Part-time 
Midday Supervisory Assistant    —          Part-time 
Catering Assistant                        —          Part-time 
 

Please visit PTA EVENTS for tickets now on sale: 

• Amherst Summer BBQ—8 July  

• Leavers’ Disco—19 July  
 

—
If you require two copies of your child’s school report due to family circumstances, 
please let the office know by Tuesday 11th July. We will keep this on record for      
subsequent years. 
 

—
Please can year 6 have their PE Kit in school every day from now on as they might use 
every opportunity to get out and be active. 

You may be aware that Sevenoaks District Council (SDC) and Kent County Council 
(KCC) are working together in partnership to deliver a new cycle route that connects 
the east and west of Sevenoaks town. 

Full details of the public consultation, including a map of the route, background      
documents and detailed drawings, as well as the online survey, will be available on the 
Council’s website at www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/walkwheelcycle until midnight on Friday 
14 July 2023. 

8 July — PTA Amherst Summer BBQ 

10 July — Summer Production Dress Rehearsal 9.30am 

11 July — Summer Production Matinee Performance 1.45pm 

12 July — Summer Production Evening Performance 7.00pm 

13 July — Summer Production Evening Performance 7.00pm 

19 July — Sports Day 1.00pm 

19 July — PTA Leavers’ Disco 

21 July — Rose Clifton Memorial Cricket Match 5.30pm 

21 July — End of Term 

NOTICES  

LET ’S CELEBRATE  

5A Charlie K 

5J Arthur H 

5S Gabriel D 

6A Josh O 

6B Harry D 

6SB Maeve G 

3CL Tom O, Frankie V, Adj S, Tomas B-W 

3H Zachary G, Luke F 

3W Léonie S, Tabitha P 

4C Eitan D 

4DB Frederick K 

4SF Lukas S, Henry H 

STAR OF THE WEEK
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DISTRICT SPORTS  

2nd Place 

FOOTBALL—3W 

WIMBLEDON  

Two former pupils, Ella Walker and Ilse Russell-
Jones played in the 'Play Your Way to            
Wimbledon County Finals' at Sundridge Park 
Tennis Club last Sunday in the 18 & Under Girls 
Doubles event. They won the event and will 
now get to play in the National Finals on the 
grass courts at Wimbledon in August!  

This is a massive accomplishment for the girls, 
so I wanted to share the news with the school 
as Ella and Ilse regularly represented Amherst in 
the school tennis team throughout their time 
at the school and it demonstrates the im-
portance of the team tennis element which no 
doubt encouraged the girls to stay in the game.  

Congratulations to you both! 

Chipstead FC has four U8 teams, in which a     

number of the year 3s play. This year they have 

also created a Rep Squad of the best 2-3 players 

from each team. The Rep Squad played a          

tournament this weekend in   Crawley with the 

top teams from Surrey, West and East Sussex. 

The Chipstead team won on penalties in the final. 

In the team of 9 players, 6 were from 3W!  

Congratulations to Max, Arthur, Tobias, William, 

Ollie P and Maddock! 

MUSIC 

Congratulations to the following children on their music exam results: 

PASS 
Grade 1 piano: Beatrix D, Lucy T, Zain W, Annabelle W 
Grade 1 descant recorder: Mark G 
Grade 1 flute: Ansh G 
MERIT 
Grade 2 piano: Joey S 

A massive well done to all the Amherst children who competed in the District Sports Athletics on 

Wednesday. The team managed to come 2nd in a very competitive event against lots of other 

schools in the area. All children showed excellent sportsmanship by cheering on their                  

teammates and other schools. A huge well done to the Year 5/6 relay team who managed to secure a 

1st place in the final event of the day and helped Amherst take home the plate!  



PTA

 

Join the  

END OF YEAR 

FUN!!! 

COMMUNITY EVENTS  

Please click on the leaflets to see more information. 
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https://www.pta-events.co.uk/amherstpta
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